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Dear Members of the Committee: 

My name is Clara Reyes and I am from Mexico. I've lived in Prince George’s County, District 24 for 22 
years. I came to the United States, because I wanted a better life. I'm a member of CASA.  I have 3 

children and I am married. I like Maryland, because my daughters were born in this state. 

I came to the USA so I could have a better life. I left my country when I was 20 years old. I left my family 

for better opportunities. The Trust Act is important because ICE should not be allowed to enter schools, 
hospitals, and courthouses. I want it to stop because this is unfair. When I see this, I feel scared, worried 

and angry. 

I support the Trust Act.  

 

Sincerely, 

Clara Reyes, District 24 

Resident of Prince George’s County 


